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I am a long-time resident of Sugar Land, and I have noticed air quality in Texas getting worse each
year. I am especially concerned about the 178 premature deaths a year caused by the Parish Coal
Plant right in our neighborhood.

I urge TCEQ to implement the most stringent possible plan to bring the
Houston-Galveston-Brazoria (HGB) area back into attainment for ozone pollution in accordance
with the 2008 National Ambient Air Quality Standards as required by the Clean Air Act.


